
Model Pesticide Notice #3 

General Notice for School Employees 

[DATE] 

Dear School Employee: 

Minnesota state law requires schools to inform school employees and parents if they apply certain 
pesticides on school property. Schools that apply these pesticides are required to maintain an estimated 
schedule of pesticide applications and to make the schedule available to employees and parents for 
review or copying at the school office. [ALTHOUGH NOT REQUIRED BY THE LAW, SCHOOLS MAY CHOOSE 
TO INCLUDE A COPY OF THE ESTIMATED SCHEDULE OF PESTICIDE APPLICATIONS WITH THIS GENERAL 
NOTICE] 

State law also requires that you be told that the long-term health effects on children from the 
application of such pesticides or the class of chemicals to which they belong may not be fully 
understood. 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact [NAME] at [PHONE]. 

Sincerely, 

[NAME OF SCHOOL PRINCIPAL OR OTHER PERSON HAVING GENERAL CONTROL/SUPERVISION OF THE 
SCHOOL] 

[ALTHOUGH NOT REQUIRED BY LAW, SCHOOLS MAY CHOOSE TO PROVIDE INDIVIDUAL NOTIFICATION 
TO SCHOOL EMPLOYEES, UPON REQUEST, FOR APPLICATIONS MADE ON DAYS OTHER THAN THOSE 
SPECIFIED IN THE ESTIMATED SCHEDULE] 


